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Here are some of the things we have  
been doing this week… 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Dormice children have started Easter preparations 
early with  

lots of different crafts and activities which have been 
‘eggscellent! 

 

 

    
“Here comes the sun – doodle doodle!” 

 
We love our big windows that give us a view of the ever changing 

weather, and this week the badgers were pleased to see the sunshine 
back… it gave us a lovely opportunity to explore shadows and colours 

as we built with these beautiful blocks. 
 
 

Jasper prepares a bunny 
for his ‘Hoppy Easter’ 

card 

 

Bella bounds and 
bounces just like the 

Easter bunny, along her 
Numicon hop scotch. 

 

We hope you all have a lovely, restful Easter break.  
Trinity Term starts Monday 17th April. 

 


